
 

 

 

 

 

February 26, 2019 

 

 

MEMO TO: All Buffalo Teachers  

FROM:  Philip Rumore, President, BTF 

RE:  Snow/Wind Days  

 

As you may have heard, NYSED has apparently agreed that school closings on Monday, February 25, 

2019 will not be held against districts.  

This has apparently been approved. Once we see this in writing, we will advise you.  
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